
Dear Ivan, 

ROBERT H . WHITE 
7 10 F A IRFIELD ROA D , N . W. 

A TLANTA, G E ORG I A 30327 

September 8, 1966 

Would like to add our expression of 
gratitude to you as t he Mayor of 
Atlanta. You have had many problems 
recently, especially the one last 
Tuesday afternoon. 

It is needless to say that we feel 
that you acted sympathetically, 
with understanding and great personal 
courage. 

It is a pleasure to be your friend 
and neighbor. 

Most sincerely -, 
,~ ~ 

The Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 
City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Ga. 30303 




